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Administration - Amendment to Motion 4 (Notice of Motions)

“Para 1&2 remain

Replace to end from ‘Council recognises’ with

Furthermore, the combined efforts across the service kept Fife moving during the recent snow event where staff were redeployed to snow clearing duties from a range of other duties.
 
Winter reviews are part of the 'business as usual' of the service and of the Economy, Tourism, Strategic Planning and Transportation sub committee.
 
Notes that a report will come to the sub-committee in due course.
 
Council reiterates its thanks for the efforts of our staff during the winter and as always will look to improve performance for the residents of Fife.”

Proposed by Councillor Altany Craik
Seconded by Councillor John Beare

